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Mr. Neal Moore

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
Room 414-7

East-West Hignway

Bethesda, Maryland 20815

Re: Import License ISNM 81017
(TNP 135)

Dear Mr. Moore:
Please consider this letter as a request to amend our Import License to
include the TN 7/2 cask as an additional container. This container is
in accordance with IAFA certificate of competent authority number
USA/0259/B(U) FT.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely yours,
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Barbara A. Hannett

Traffic Coordinator
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